
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please bring in donations for the Ely foodbank on Monday 25th 

September, if you are able to. 

A reminder to look at our Year 2 Blog on St John’s website. You will find lots of useful 

information and ideas on how to support your children at home, as well as photos. 

The children had a great time at the library and were very sensible, we are really proud of 

them. Thank you to those parents who were able to come with us. 

If you feel that you would be able to volunteer some time and become a regular parent helper 

then please chat to your child’s teacher.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC Learn-its for 3 weeks:  
Children can practise these in their homework books.    
                                       8 + 3 = 11 
                                       9 + 3 = 12 
                                       7 + 4 = 11 
                                       8 + 4 = 12 

These are the list of words children will be tested from on Friday, 29th of September: flies, 
spies, carries, hurries, babies, replies, teddies, cries, autumn, gone 

English homework to be handed in by Wednesday:  

In English we have been learning about noun phrases. We want to make our sentences 
more interesting by adding adjectives to describe the noun.  
You may want to explore these links about nouns and adjectives with your child before 
having a go at the activity: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zmrt2v4/articles/zpd8ng8  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zmrt2v4/articles/zy2r6yc  
  
Complete the matching noun phrase sheet that has been sent home and stick it into your 
homework book.  
 
For an extra challenge, can you think of a noun phrase to describe something in your 
home?  
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